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Comments: Dear Forest Service. I am very concerned about the likely negative impacts of manganese dust

pollution and also contaminated mine water entering the harshaw watershed. This will negatively harm the town

and may impact its livelihood. Moreover, it will harm the local flora and fauna. Please consider, other locations for

this mine. This area is just too sensitive and fragile to risk an environmental disaster. Please rescind all previous

approvals immediately and block all further mining in the sky islands. Regards, Douglas Barry


